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10th Mountain Division culinary specialists prepare to feed an Army

Culinary specialists throughout the 10th Mountain Division (LI) will be serving up a feast during their annual dining facility Thanksgiving celebration beginning at 11 a.m. Tuesday, Nov. 26.

The service will be the culmination of weeks of planning and effort, feeding thousands of Soldiers, family members and civilians at Fort Drum. Each year the dining facility staff not only serve an elaborate meal, but decorate each DFAC with flair, hoping to win bragging rights as the best-decorated facility on the installation. 

Media interested in covering this event should RSVP by 5 p.m. Monday, Nov. 25, and will be picked up at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum parking lot at 10:30 a.m. Tuesday, Nov. 26. 

###

To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact Maj. Rachael Jeffcoat at 252-333-2828.

